
 

 

BBPS/KGN/CIR-19/2024-25    Date: 21st September 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

On 23rd September,2024 Monday, the Parent Teachers Meeting will be held for 

classes VI to IX from 2:25 p.m. to 3:25 p.m.  

 

This meeting is being conducted for those parents who were not present in the 

Parent Teachers Meeting today. 

 

Parents are requested to attend the meeting for viewing the half yearly examination 

response sheets and discussion of their ward's progress. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

DR. NEERU TALWAR 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 


